
 

  

HEADTEACHER : MR J K HOWE 

TORVER CRES. 
SEABURN DENE 
SUNDERLAND 
TYNE AND WEAR 
SR6 8LG 

 
 

 

TEL      (0191) 5634100 
admin@seaburndeneprimary.co.uk 

http://www.seaburndeneprimary.co.uk 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear parent/ carer,        12th September 2023 
  
INSTRUMENT LESSONS – CHILDREN IN YEARS 2-6 
  
We are pleased to offer musical instrument lessons within school, and plan to offer keyboard, guitar and violin 
(depending on interest). All lessons will take place during the school day and are open to children in the 
following years:- 
 
Keyboard – Years 2 to 6  
Guitar and Violin – Years 3 to 6 
 
Small-group lessons will take place in school time at a cost of approximately £4 per session (depending on the 
number of children taking part). Fees will be paid termly in advance. Please note that once your child has been 
offered a place, you will be committed to paying the fee for that term - whether they attend or not, as school 
cannot cover any shortfalls. 
 
The school has a bank of keyboards which can be used for lessons and we hope to be able to provide violins 
for children to borrow. We have a couple of guitars in school which can be used for the first couple of weeks 
but children do need to purchase their own guitars to practice at home. The recommended size is usually ¾ 
size. 
  
If your child is interested in starting (or continuing) instrumental lessons, please reply via dojo, stating which 
instrument your child is interested in and whether they are a new starter or continuing. Replies should be in 
by Friday 15th September at the latest as hopefully lessons will be starting w/b 18th September. Please note 
that if your child is looking to continue, we still need a reply on Dojo to ensure that their place is retained.   
 
Yours sincerely  
   
 
Mrs Sheena Baker,  
Systems Manager 
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